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Revised Fair Credit Reporting Act (FCRA) Model Forms 
 
The Bureau of Consumer Financial Protection issued correcting amendments to 
address typographical errors in model forms. The correcting amendment published on 
November 14, 2012, contains typographical and technical corrections to the existing 
model forms.  Although the Bureau will regard the use of the old, incorrect model 
forms to constitute compliance for now, it is strongly suggested that the revised forms 
be used beginning January 1, 2013.  The notices are included in the revised “FCRA 
Summary of Rights,” which can be found here: <<FCRA electronic regs>>.   
 
More can be read regarding these notices and the newly-created Bureau in Littler 
Mendelson’s recent Privacy Blog  and ASAP.  These documents can be retrieved 
here << Littler Privacy Blog >> and <<Littler ASAP>>.  
 
 
Please note that the information contained in this document is designed to provide authoritative and accurate 
information, in regard to the subject matter covered. However, it is not provided as legal or tax advice and no 
representation is made as to the sufficiency for your specific company’s needs.  This document should be reviewed by your 
legal counsel or tax consultant before use. 
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Revised Fair Credit Reporting Act (FCRA) Model Forms .

 

 

EXPECT AN EXPERT 

http://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?type=simple;c=ecfr;cc=ecfr;sid=c423ef5035af7477c90f94d5bc9585c3;idno=12;region=DIV1;q1=1022;rgn=div5;view=text;node=12%3A8.0.2.14.16
http://privacyblog.littler.com/2012/11/articles/background-checks/even-administrative-agencies-make-mistakes-corrected-model-fcra-forms-now-available-to-employers-who-conduct-background-checks/
http://www.littler.com/publication-press/publication/employers-must-update-fcra-notices-their-background-check-programs-jan

